
Parent’s Message 
Sunday, February 11, 2018 

 
Good Evening: 
This is Dr. John Mazzella calling-your child’s Middle School Principal. 
 
The purpose of this evening’s message is to keep you informed of recent 
accomplishments and the dates of upcoming activities. 
 
Our F.B.M.S. Cheerleading Squad recently took first place in a competition held in 
Savannah, Georgia and received the Good Sportsmanship award for the same 
competition and yesterday they competed again and took first place again!  
Congratulations to Coach Wendy Sapp and FBMS Cheerleading Squad! 
 
We also had three of our Science students attend and place in the Regional Science 
Fair. 
Those three students were: 
1. Meadow Addington 
2. Matthew Scrugs 
3. Savannah Readdick 
Congratulations! 
 
This week, Barberitos will host a spirit night for F.B.M.S. on Monday, February 12.  
Please tell them you are there for Fernandina Beach Middle School so that we 
receive credit for your purchase. 
 
Our School Advisory Council will meet on Wednesday at 3:30 P.M. in the Media 
Center. 
 
The Authors in School from the Book Island Festival will meet with our students in 
our auditorium during 1st, 2nd and 3rd periods on Friday, February 16 and the Book 
Island Festival will hold a free event in our gymnasium all day on Saturday, 
February 17 that we hope you plan to attend. 
 
Thank you for taking time to listen to this message. 
 
Go Pirates! 


